

INVITATION FROM THE GOVERNORS OF ST MARY'S PRIMARY SCHOOL

We invite you to join us for Coffee/Tea and Cake Thursday 11th October 2018 at 3pm in the school hall Tickets available from school Adults £3 - Children £1



We would like you to join us as we launch the

John Bisby Memorial Fund – raising funds for a memorial to John who was a much loved and respected School Governor and Friend to our school. We hope to be able to have a permanent memorial and a yearly award for pupils for helping others in school or the wider community as was John's passion.

All monies raised from this event will go to

The John Bisby Memorial Fund

Coffee/Tea/Cake on 11th October 2018 at 3pm

Adult		£3
Child		£1
CLASS	AMOUNT £	

Please return to school